April 1, 2013

Lynda Zeller, Deputy Director

Michigan Department of Community Health
Lewis Cass Building, Fifth Floor

320 S. Walnut Street

Lansing, Michigan 48913

Dear Ms. Zeller:
Please accept the attached Application for Participation, submitted on behalf of the five
Community Mental Health Service Programs in the state defined Region 2. This letter serves

as indication that each CMHSP has authorized its submission.

The items indicated for later submission will be completed prior to the July 1, 2013 deadline.
Each item will be submitted as directed in the document.

Should you have any questions regarding the submission, please feel free to contact Dave
Schneider at 231-439-1234 or Karl Kovacs at 231-935-3645. Of course, you may also contact

any one of us.
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